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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Geoff Sears [GSears@warehamdevelopment.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 2:34 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Masson, Peter; 'fblickle@craworld.com'; Geoff Sears
Subject: RE: Westinghouse Electric Parcel 1 (5815 - 5899 Peladeau Street, Emeryville) and 

Westinghouse Electric Parcel 4 (4899 Peladeau Street, Emeryville)

Mark: 
 
This has totally fallen off our radar, for which we apologize.  We will cut the cost deposit checks right away and send 
them and will also get the additional info and uploads done as quickly as possible. 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 11:28 AM 
To: Geoff Sears; Geoff Sears 
Cc: Masson, Peter; 'fblickle@craworld.com' 
Subject: Westinghouse Electric Parcel 1 (5815 - 5899 Peladeau Street, Emeryville) and Westinghouse Electric Parcel 4 
(4899 Peladeau Street, Emeryville) 
 
Mr. Sears, 
 
I wanted to follow up on requested information and uploads to Geotracker for two environmental cases that 
was requested of you in August 2014, for which a response has not been received or work undertaken since 
then.  I must also followup on requests for funds for both sites to cover the costs associated with the work 
requested at that time (review of acceptability of deed restriction modifications and generation of modified deed 
restrictions), as a check for either has not been received.  The sites are not in the UST program so costs 
associated with the case work must be sought directly from identified responsible parties. 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


